
Revisions to Procurment Bulletin 98-8

Listed below are corrections and clarifications for projects included in the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet's Procurement Bulletin for Engineering and Related Services, Bulletin No. 98-8 dated April 14, 
1998. 

STATEWIDE  VALUE ENGINEERING

The following dates were changed:

 

CONTRACT SCOPING CONFERENCE June 1, 1998

TENTATIVE DEADLINE FOR CONSULTANT 
FEE PROPOSAL

June 15, 1998

CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS June 29,1998

In the Special Instructions section, a link to KTC Value Engineering Guidelines was established.

Mr. Stephen A. Williams, P.E. 
Acting Director 
Division of Professional Services 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
(502) 564-4555 
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